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NOTIFICATION TO THE PARTIES 

 

New Party to the Agreement - Accession of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia 

 
The Secretariat of the Agreement on the Conservation of African-Eurasian Migratory Waterbirds 

(UNEP/AEWA) is pleased to inform you that the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia will become a Contracting 

Party to AEWA as of 1 July 2023.  

 

This accession will bring the total number of Parties to 85. 

 

The Kingdom of Saudi Arabia is one of the key countries for migratory waterbirds located on two major 

flyways between Eurasia and Africa. The UNEP/AEWA Secretariat is delighted to welcome the Kingdom 

of Saudi Arabia to the AEWA Family and looks forward to working closely with the Government and 

relevant stakeholders on the implementation of the Agreement. The Kingdom of Saudi Arabia is also a 

Party to the Convention on the Conservation of Migratory Species of Wild Animals (CMS) since 1991. 

 

The depositary notification No. 06/2023 of 17 April 2023 on the accession of the Kingdom of Saudi 

Arabia to AEWA is available online at 

https://repository.overheid.nl/frbr/vd/007342/1/pdf/007342_Notificaties_63.pdf 
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